Crystal Orr

From: Dax Messett [Daxmessett@aol.com}

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 9:54 PM

To: Ptanning Department

Subject: Objection to proposed Jordan cove pipeline

Hello,

I am strongly opposed to the opposed to the Jordan Cove Pipeline proposal.  Among many other

obvious environmental concerns throughout the entire Rogue River watershed, I am unwilling to
give up your public trust rights to Jordan Cove Project during high tide slack.

I am an active voter, community member, and passionate user of the magnificent outdoors of

Southern Oregon.

Jordan Cove Pipeline doesn’t b long here, and every other voter and

community member I have discussed it with is in total opposition.

Thank you,

Dax Messett
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